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Awards: 
Congratulations to the following students on their 
awards last week: Chelsea, Devlin, Oscar, James, 
Levi and Jacob. 
 
Spring Terrace School Open Day – 

Tomorrow Tuesday 13th September  
Our first Spring Terrace Open Day will be held on 

Tomorrow Tues 13th September from 1:30 to 5pm.  
We will have a range of activities mostly aimed at 

preschool aged children including; 
Face painting, story time, play dough, bubbles & 

afternoon tea. 
                       

This is a great opportunity for us as a school 
community to showcase our school to 
prospective students and their parents. I 
greatly appreciate any parents who are able to 
be at school for any amount of time between 
1:30 pm to 5pm to talk, help out and possibly 
take the opportunity to talk to any visitors who 
would like to know about our school. 
 

     
“Love Food Hate Waste”  
On Saturday Bobbie, Anna-Rose, Brooke and Skye 
took part in the Schools Sustainable Cooking 
Competition. 
While they didn’t win they certainly did a great job 
as anybody who was lucky enough to taste their 
cooking would attest to. They worked fantastically 
as a team to produce a Chickpea and Sweet Potato 
Salad and Beef Stroganoff. 
Thank you to Mrs Barrett for helping the girls 
prepare and to Rose Rice for mentoring the girls on 
the day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2016 

• School Open Day: Tomorrow Tuesday 
13 Sept 1.30-5pm 

• Swimming: THIS WED 14 Sept  
• Spring into School: Next Tues 20 Sep 
• School Photos – Next Tues 20 Sept 
• Last Assembly - Term 3: Next Thurs 22 Sept 
• Last Day of School:  Next Fri 23 Sept 
• School Returns: Students Mon 10 Oct 

 
       
 

                Canteen: Sally this Friday 16 Sept        
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 12th September 2016 Term 3 Week 9 
Last Assembly for this Term 
The last Assembly for this term will be held next 
week 10, Thursday 22nd September. 
 
Primary Excursion 
Our Primary Excursion to Sydney will take place 
from Monday 7 Nov to Wednesday 9 Nov 2016. 
Attached is an Expression of Interest. Please 
complete it and return it by this Thursday, so that 
accommodation and venue bookings can be 
finalised. 
If you have any questions or concerns or may need 
assistance in paying for the excursion please see 
Mr Scott. We hope that all students can attend if 
possible. 
Please find following a proposed summary of the 
activities schedule for the 3 days: 
 
Day 1 – Mon 7 Nov 

• Visit Explorer Tree - Blue Mountains 
• Tentative-Lunch at the Blue Mountains 
• 2-3pm-Tour of ‘The Rocks’ area. Later some 

free time at Manly Beach 
• Dinner at accommodation/activities 

Day 2 – Tues 8 Nov 
• Breakfast at accommodation 
• Ferry to Circular Quay then Darling Harbour 
• 10.00-12.30pm Sydney Aquarium, lunch 

then walk to the Maritime Museum 
• 3pm Afternoon tea at Darling Harbour then 

walk to Sydney Tower 
• 4.00-5.00pm Sydney Tower Experience 
• Dinner at accommodation/activities 

Day 3 – Wed 9 Nov 
• Breakfast and pack for coach trip home 
• 10.00am Taronga Zoo including lunch 
• 1.45-3.15pm guided tour 
• After tour finishes depart for home with a 

possible stop for dinner on the way home 
 

Remember to return your note for this Thursday or 
contact Mr Scott. Also see Mr Scott if you have any 
concerns. 
 
Book Club 
Please return book club orders by tomorrow 
Tuesday. So you can get your books before the 
school holidays commence. 
 

School Sport – Swimming this Wednesday 
Swimming will be on again this Wed 14 Sept. 
Lessons are from 2.30-3.30pm. The children will 
travel in by bus & collected by parents at 3.20pm.  
Please inform teachers as early as possible for other 
arrangements. School: 63645 4287 or Mr Scott 0404 200 651 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS-Next Tues 20 Sept 

School photos will be taken next Tuesday 
morning.   

Students are to wear their full winter 
uniform, if you need any assistance 
with this please call into the office 

by this Thursday. 
 

Girl’s uniform:  
 White long-sleeved button blouse. 
 Winter pinafore 
 White stockings or long white 

              socks (over the knee) 
 Black (clean) shoes 
 Red polar fleece jumper with logo 

 
Boy’s uniform:  
 Grey long-sleeved button shirt 
 Long grey pants 
 Red polar fleece jumper with logo 
 Black (clean) shoes 

 
Please note: Hayley Lavers has made some beautiful 
hair accessories for the girls which are displayed on a 

board in the foyer/office. They are priced at $4.00 each 
with half going to the P&C.  

Thank you Hayley for all your creativity and hard work! 
 

Checklist 

□   Open Day tomorrow Tues 13 Sept 1.30 – 5.00pm 

□    Book club due tomorrow Tues 13 Sept 

□    Swimming Wed 14 Sept 2.30-3.30pm 

□   Primary Excursion EOI’s due this Thurs 15 Sept 

Next Week 

□ Photos next Tues 20 Sept 

□ Swimming Wed 21 Sept 

□ Last assembly Thurs 22 Sept  

□ Last day of school Fri 23 Sept 
  


